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I	write	to	urge	a	review	of	pricing	of	the	feed	in	tariff	for	solar	power.	3	years	ago	
we	fitted	a	3Kw	rooftop	system	in	order	to	utilise	the	long	hours	of	Australian	
sunshine	to	pay	for	our	daytime	use	of	power	and	feed	extra	into	the	grid.	I	
believe	there	should	be	a	fair	price	for	solar	generated	in	this	way	taking	into	
account	the	environmental	and	health	benefits.	Please	legislate	that	retailers	
review	and	link	this	to	the	increased	cost	of	electricity.	Margaret	Ogden	
	
Margaret	Ogden		
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